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Benjamin Buckley

From: Linda Handren <lin0801@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 6:32 PM
To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Gary Brown’s proposal

Dear HDC Detroit, 
  
I am writing this letter to express my full support for the proposed home 
improvement project by my neighbor and friend, Gary Brownell, of 2108 Burns Ave.  
  
As a long time resident of the Indian Village neighborhood, I strongly believe that the 
proposed home improvement project will benefit not only their home but the entire 
community as well. It is always gratifying to see people move in and make necessary 
and beautiful improvements to our historic homes 
  
This project demonstrates the sincere commitment of Gary Brownell to the 
preservation and improvement of our community. 
 
Linda Handren 
3027 Seminole Street 
Detroit MI 48214 

 
Sent from my iPhone 


